

## TOWN OF FREETOWN

Ph. 508-644-2205 FAX 508-644-9826

OFFICE OF
BOARD OF ASSESSORS
3 NO. MAIN ST., P.O. BOX 438
ASSONET, MA 02702

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS FREETOWN TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2016, 5:30 PM

The meeting convened at the Assessors' Office. Sheila Scaduto, Michael Motta and Karen Mello were present.

No deliberations by the Board of Assessors is required for the upcoming Classification Hearing, scheduled for 6:00 PM on the same evening. The decision regarding the shift of between residential and commercial/industrial/personal property lies with the Board of Selectmen.

Sheila Scaduto spent the available time showing Michael Motta the exhibits that she intended to present to the Selectmen for the Classification Hearing, including the Options Table that was downloaded from the Dept. of Revenue site.

Together, they assembled the informational packets and then closed the meeting in order to meet the Selectmen at the Senior Center at 6:00 PM.

The Selectmen called the Classification to order and Sheila Scaduto gave her presentation. Upon hearing the information offered, the Selectmen voted unanimously to maintain the 1.43 shift for CIP properties that has been utilized for the prior 3 years. The Selectmen were then asked to circle and initial their selection on a worksheet provided by the Assessors.

The Classification Hearing concluded at 6:20 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Karen M. Mello, Asst. Assr. Freetown Board of Assessors

FREETOWN TOWN CLERK
2017 JAN -5 AMII: 01